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Dear Valued Customer,

The following information is provided in good faith and the best of our knowledge. SQP
is aware of EPA PFAS requirements, such as municipal water levels for PFOA and
PFOS, and legislation by multiple states further regulating the entire class of PFAS,
especially in food contact packaging.

SQP products are not manufactured with PFAS, such as PFOA and PFOS, for the
purpose of providing water and grease resistance.

SQP products may be manufactured with processing aids containing PFAS, the use of
which are intended to provide lubrication during the manufacturing process are not
intended to have a technical effect on the final packaging product. All PFAS used for
this purpose comply with regulations for use in food contact packaging under 21 CFR
174-189, including177.1350 (ethylene-vinyl acetate copolymers) and 177.1520 (olefin
polymers).
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